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Masses For The Week 
  

Monday - June 29 - Saints Peter & Paul, Apostles 
 6:30 Pauline Maggi 
 9:00 Father’s Day Novena 
Tuesday - June 30 
      6:30  William Ballatore, 1st Anniversary 
      9:00  Father’s Day Novena 
Wednesday - July 1 
      6:30  Lawrence & Rose Territo 
       9:00 Father’s Day Novena 
Thursday - July 2 
  6:30 Judy & Francis Masino celebrating their 
  60th Wedding Anniversary 
  Thanks to Jesus & Mary 
      9:00  Raymond Godek 
Friday -  July 3 - Saint Thomas, Apostle 
      6:30  Mike & Clara Frazzitta 
       9:00 Catherine & Anthony Spaluzzi 
Saturday - July 4 
      9:00  INTENTIONS ANNOUNCED AT MASS 
      5:00  Lawrence & Rose Territo 
      7:00  Mary Boglioli 
Sunday - July 5 
    7:00  The People of the Parish 
    8:30  Frances & Charles Cisco 
   10:00  Luisa Ricotta 
   11:30  Araceli M. Granada 
   1:00  Thomas J. Volpe, Jr. 
   5:30  Phyllis Molloy & Jean Pulgrano 
 

Readings For The Week 
Mon.  Acts 12:1-11; 2 Timothy 4:6-8, 17-18 
  Matthew 16:13-19 
Tues.  Genesis 19:15-29; Matthew 8:23-27 
Wed.  Genesis 21:5, 8-20a; Matthew 8:28-34 
Thurs.  Genesis 22:1b-19; Matthew 9:1-8 
Fri.  Ephesians 2:19-22; John 20:24-29 
Sat.  Genesis 27:1-5, 15-29; Matthew 9:14-17 

Sun.  Ezekiel 2:2-5  The Spirit sent Ezekiel to Is-
rael and empowered him to speak with authority.  
God told Ezekiel that, regardless of Israel’s response, 
they will know that a prophet was there. 
 

  2 Corinthians 12:7-10  Paul confessed his 
weakness but also thanked God for it “for power is 
made perfect in weakness.”  Therefore, Paul humbly 
accepted persecution for Christ’s sake. 
 

  Mark 6:1-6a  Jesus went to his own part 
of the country and began teaching.  The people were 
incredulous.  They all knew him as a child.  He was 
one of them; how could he teach them? 

Divine Mercy Novena  
 

Every Friday at 2:00 p.m. 
in the Eucharistic Chapel 
ALL ARE WELCOME! 

Our Weekly Sacrificial Gift 
Amount Budgeted: $17,500.00 
Amount Received: June 20/21, 2015 
Regular Collection: $14,912.12 
 

Thank you for your great generosity! 

 

Charismatic Prayer Group 
 

Think about how many steps you have taken 
since those first wobbly ones!  Some were 
walked in pain, fear or grief.  Maybe you walk 
with a limp, a walker or can.  No matter - God 
walks with you always.  Even if your “walks” are 
now “rides,” God is still with you. 
 
Our next meeting is Monday, June 29th at 7:30 
PM in the Church.  Please call (516) 993-9672 for 
prayer requests or more information. 

 Reflection & Living Stewardship 
 

Today’s reading from St. Paul ex-
plains the “divine economy” of 
stewardship - “The relief of oth-

ers ought not to impoverish you; there should be 
a certain equality.  Your plenty...should supply 
their need so their surplus may in turn one day 
supply your need. 
 

We are grateful this week for all stewards in our 
parish who ask themselves “what do I have to 
share that might meet someone else’s need?” 

HOP Club Winners 
6/22/15  #174  Bob Cutajar       $25 
6/23/15  #152  Kathleen Doyle      $25 
6/24/15  #566  Kathleen Speelman    $25 
6/25/15  #365  Thomas Gross     $25 
6/26/15  #516  Mary & Billy Grieve         $50 
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“Whatever you do for one of 

these, the least of my sisters and  

brothers, you did it for me.” 
 

This week the Pantry could use:  sweet cereals, 
Rice-a-Roni, white rice, canned carrots, tuna, pas-
ta sauce, vegetable soup, chicken soup, coffee, 
mayonnaise, Jell-O, pudding, boxed milk, dish 
soap, toilet paper, diapers (sizes 4 & 5), bar soap 
and napkins. 
 
Thank you for your tremendous generosity.  It 
means so much to those in need.    
 
 

 Parish Outreach Food Pantry:  
208 Broadway, Bethpage 

Monday:  9:30AM - 2:30PM 
Thursday:  2:00PM – 7:00PM 

Phone:  (516) 931-7332 
 

 

Please pray for the sick of our parish: 
Reminder:  please call the rectory at 931-0818 

to remove a name from the list. Thank you. 
 

Ledwin Mason, Leevalli Annearosa, Pattie Meegan 

Leigh Murphy, Richard Piernini 

Joseph Simon, Douglas Torres, James Robertson 

Amy Hayes, Mom & Dad, Bill Kelly 

Matthew Messina,  Sharon Shiepko, Christopher Gratton 

John Mitchell, Pat Cannata, Barbara Thompson 

Donald Castor, Dorothy Quinn, Zachery Duff, Sam Zubov 

Patricia Marrone, Mary Henson, Mary Lynn Brassil 

Catherine Battiata, Brendan Rodriguez, Rebecca Passaro 

Dot Widyn, Annette Giuliano, Madeline Ciaravino 

Nicole Cagna, Gary Vlahov, Christopher Wezel 

Tom Schuerlein, Katie Walsh, Chris & Raymond Mirendia 

Louise Sandberg, Florencio Carmenate, Anthony Luisi 

Mary McCarthy, Christina Macchio, Karen Kilgard 

Angela Calendrille, Ann Marie Frayler 

Nicholas Balducci, Robert Kennan, Corey Voboril 

Charles Walsh, Baby Scarlett, May Duffey 

Tommy Johnson, Harry & Louise Smith, Joseph Vareed 

Grace Pastorello, Anna M. Bosco, Baby Daniel 

Janet Medina, Kevin Henson, Marie Newman 

Lee Berkowitz, The Mascia Family, Edward Brown 

Ceil Hollander, Ann Mirto, Vicki Perri, Daniel Costa, Nikki 

Eleanor Behrik, Hector Valentine, Theresa DuRoss 

Bob Baciuska, Lorraine Dennan, Deacon Jim Biggin 

Carol Ann Scudder, John Scudder, Thomas Napoli 

Joan Spira, Gerald Campbell, Vincent Esposito, Terry Hall 

Joe Bauer, Catherine A. McCarthy, Paul Granberg 

James Fanning, Antoinette Diana, Brendan Donahue 

Little Sonny D’Ambrosio, Joann Sescila, Elsa Ryan 

Sarah Messina, Michael Arato, William Martuge 

Deacon Jose Roa, Elizabeth Ryan, Steven Roberts, Jr. 

Ken Mannion, Jo Ryan, Linda Malone Peters Family 

Christine Chiarappa, Michael Kott, Jr., Connie Burgess 

Dolores Miller, Susan Carroll-Goyan, Carol Episcopio 

Cathy Rusch, Robert Armento, Samantha McNeil 

Patty & Tom Turano, Antonia Binetti, Rose Kuhn 

Louie Gandolfo, Liam Barry, Fran Brideau, Kevin Connors 

Jerome Antonucci 

Week of  June 28 - July 4, 2015 
 

Altar Bread & Wine 
 

In Loving Memory of  
Esther Omage & Patsy Carni 

Week of  June 28 - July 4, 2015 
 

Sanctuary Candle 
In Loving Memory of  

Margaret Kelly 

 
 

Third Banns 
Philip Layh & Larisa Castelli 

First Banns 
Matt Puma & Jacquie Zeitler 

Kevin Woods & Kaitlyn Henn 

 

Rest in Peace 
Acts 7:49:  “Lord Jesus, receive my spirit.” 

Ida Campagne, John L. Hurban 
Dennis G. Berlage, Angelina Bruno 
Jane M. Benedetto, Elaine Pantino 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aquinasandmore.com%2Fimages%2Fitems%2Fbrass-plated-sanctuary-lamp11631sm.jpg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aquinasandmore.com%2Fcatholic-books-gifts%2Fsanctuary-lamps%2Fcategory%2F1803&docid=M2P2XkSF_1p_4M&tb
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The Pastor’s Letter 
Lord, Save Us!  We are Drowning! 

 

A s this Father’s Day approached, I was working on a homily about fathers and family. Father’s Day, a 
day of barbecues and ballgames, usually falling in late Spring is a perfect day to thank our fathers, 

grandfathers, godfathers and all the significant men in our lives for their love, and to remember in love 
our fathers who have gone home to God.  I like Father’s Day because my nieces always give me a gift un-
der either the title Uncle Pat or Father Pat. As I proved last week with my jubilee, I love celebrating happy 
events. But my heart was not in preparing a Father’s Day homily because of the terrible news of the trag-
ic shooting of nine people in Charleston, S.C.   These nine people at Emmanuel AME Church, one of the 
great historic African-American Churches of the South, were part of a Bible study group. They were killed 
in a house of worship in our nation.  Lest they just be names to us, let me give you their names and a few 
words about them.  
 
Clementa Pinckney, 41, a father to two children, and pastor of Emmanuel AME Church; Rev. Sharonda 
Singleton, 45, one of the handful of ministerial staff of Emanuel AME Church; Tywanza Sanders, 26, a 
2014 graduate of Allen University's division of Business Administration in Columbia, S.C.;  Myra Thomp-
son 59, was on track to be an ordained minister; Cynthia Hurd, 54, a 31-year employee of the Charleston 
County Public Library. The library stated "she dedicated her life to serving and improving the lives of oth-
ers,";  Rev. Daniel L. Simmons Sr., 74, a retired pastor from another church in Charleston. Simmons 
attended Emanuel AME Church every Sunday for services and Wednesdays for bible study;  The Rev. De-
Payne Middleton-Doctor, 49, a mother of four daughters who sang in the church choir;  Susie Jackson, 
87, a longtime member of the church, was the oldest victim;  Ethel Lee Lance, 70, was a sexton at the 
church.  "Granny was the heart of the family," her grandson said. 
 
Naturally, the media and the so called experts will seek to lay blame somewhere and to make sure this 
most sad event is used for political gain.  This will be done, I believe, by people of the left and the right, 
liberals and conservatives.  So we will begin to hear how we are a racist nation, or how we have serious 
issues with guns and violence, video games and movies are responsible, or our nation’s mental health 
system is failing us.  I even saw something in print that sought to lay the blame at the feet of the Fox 
News Network.  
 
The initial evidence seems to be that the young murderer seemed to be mentally ill, and that his family 
life was quite difficult.  Certainly he was a drug user.  I wonder if there will be a call to slow down on the 
legalization of marijuana in our nation.  With all our national problems with alcohol, why the push for this 
mind-altering substance?  
 
We religious people, like those who gathered to study the Bible in Emmanuel AME Church, know evil.  It 
is one of the oldest stories in the Bible.  We know sin and what it means to reject God.  I believe there 
will be few discussions of this reality in the days to come as we reflect what happened in Charleston.  As 
our nation grows more secular and as many seek to remove God from our culture, Christians are not sur-
prised how powerful the attraction to sin in our world is.  It is a very sad reality.  
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I t has been said racism is the original sin of our nation since the earliest days our great land allowed 
slavery.  We fought a great Civil War to overcome slavery.  Racism, in truth, comes in every color. 

Prejudice does not belong to any one race.  Racism is a sin and we pray for the grace daily not to allow 
it to capture our hearts in any way.  
 
I have never liked guns, but my nephew, one the finest men I know, has raised his children to under-
stand and appreciate guns in light of the second amendment.  I understand the complexity of this ques-
tion in our nation.  I do know that some of the cities with the strongest gun laws still have the highest 
rate of gun violence.  
 
On this Father’s Day, there is nothing greater a father can do than to seek to raise his children in love 
and with a sense of respect and concern for others.  Certainly this applies not only to fathers, but to 
mothers, teachers, relatives, friends, clergy, and neighbors.  I do think some in our society seek to be a 
friend to their child rather than a mother or father.  That is a recipe for trouble.  Our children need to 
be raised where the parents are present, know what is going on with their child, are involved in his or 
her daily life, and have the ability to say the word no to them at times.  Being a parent is no easy task 
since the rewards of parenting are not always seen in the present, but only in the distant future.  
 
In today’s Gospel, the apostles are afraid they are about to drown.   We read the following, “Teacher, 
do you not care that we are perishing?” He woke up, rebuked the wind, and said to the sea, “Quiet!  Be 
still!”  The wind ceased and there was great calm.  Then he asked them, “Why are you terrified?  Do you 
not yet have faith?” 
 
Having faith in God is not always easy when we hear of nine people being killed in Church.  Jesus never 
promised us faith would take away the problems of the world. He did promise us he is with us in all mo-
ments of our lives and he will never abandon us.  Jesus is so very present in the pain and suffering of 
the families and friends of those who died.  We, in our fear of sinking into the waters of depression, 
turn to him and know he is with us.  
 
Had your mother been shot by this sick, young man, could you have said what Nadine Collier, daughter 
of Ethel Lance, one of the victims, said, “I will never talk to her again. I will never be able to hold her 
again.  But I forgive you.  And have mercy on your soul.  You hurt me.  You hurt a lot of people, but God 
forgives you and I forgive you.”    
 
In the world you and I live in, Jesus is our only hope and salvation.  
 

Fr. Patrick Woods, CSSR 
woodscssr@aol.com 

www.smtbethpage.org 
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Bishop William Murphy released the following statement on the shooting in 
Charleston: 

  

DATE:                        June 19, 2015 

RE:                              Statement on Charleston Church Shooting   

FROM:                       Bishop William Murphy   

  

 It is with deep sadness that we learned of the news of the killing on June 17 
of nine members of the Emmanuel African Methodist Episcopal Church in 
Charleston, South Carolina. 

Together in solidarity with my fellow bishops, priests, consecrated women 
and men and the lay faithful of the Diocese of Rockville Centre, we offer the 
families now in mourning our prayers and heartfelt condolences.  We con-
demn in the strongest possible terms all kinds of racial hatred and violence. 

I also join my brother bishops across the country who as Archbishop Kurtz, of 
Louisville, Kentucky, president of the U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops said 
today in his statement: “The Catholic community stands with all people who 
struggle for an end to racism and violence, in our families, in our places of 
worship, in our communities and in our world.” 

During Masses this weekend, I ask our pastors to remember the deceased, 
their families and all those affected by this senseless violence. 
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PLEASE PRAY CONSTANTLY FOR THOSE SERVING IN OUR MILITARY 
  

Lord of Hosts, we commend to Your gracious care and keeping all the men and women 
of our armed forces at home and abroad. Defend them day by day with Your heavenly 
grace; strengthen them in their trials and temptations; give them courage to face the 
perils that beset them; and grant them Your abiding presence wherever they may be. 
Through Christ our Lord.  Amen.  
 
 

 MAJ Brian McGrath, US Army 
CPT Gregory Holownia,  US Army 

MAJ Erika Holownia, US Army 
PO3 Matthew Sadecki, USCG 

SGT Zachary John Sheehy, USMC 
PVT Travis Ruggiero, US Army 

CPL Dennis Diesel, USMC 
L CPL James Kruper, USMC 

PFC Matthew P. Sirianni, US Army 
CPT Conor B. Murphy, USMC 

1LT Victoria Meyer, US Army Nurse Corp 
PO1 John Paul Pedalino II, US Navy 

CPT Thomas P. Shea, USAF 
SGT Michael John Kelly, USMC 
1LT Brian McGrath, US Army 

SPC Matthew Castellano, US Army 
PFC Michael Patrick Murphy, US Army 

PFC William Corrigan, USMC 
PFC Salvatore Battiata, USAF 

LT Daniel Cloonan, USCG 
PVT Daniel Kuhlmann, US Army 

LCPL Jonathan M. Gordon, USMC 
2LT Sean O’Donnell, USAF 

SGT Matthew C. Windisch, USMC 
E3 CORPSMAN Robert Fidnarick, US Navy 

1LT Brian Thorpe, US Navy 
PO3 Joshua Zimmerman, US Navy 
MAJ Brendan McEvoy, US Army 

PVT Matthew F. Mayerhofer, US Army 
BUCN Sean Bourke, US Navy 
PO3 James Fischer, US Navy 

LTC John Evans, US Army 
STS2(SS) James McDevitt, US Navy 
ABHAA Michael Creagh, US Navy 

PVT Steven DiPaolo, USMC 
SSGT Sean V. Oliva, US Army 

2LT Samantha Lopez, US Navy 
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A Progress Report on the Capital Campaign 
 

I  know that some people, quite understandably, have been asking when the parking lot will be 
paved.  This is a very fair question since the Parish Capital Campaign is named Paving the Way 

for Christ.  As you all know, it was recommended by our building committee that the brickwork 
on the school and roof be done first so that the new paving, when the lot was finished, would not 
be in any way damaged by heavy trucks and machines.  The brickwork and the roof of the school 
have been completed.  
 
We recently hired the engineer Vincent Boccia to do a complete study of the parking lot and the 
best way to move forward with the paving.  The building committee and I were pleased with the 
work that both Joseph and Vincent did on the school brickwork.  We could have just moved to a 
paving company but the committee and I felt it very important to really know what the issues 
have been with our parking lot in terms of drainage, sloping, and so forth.  We are determined to 
do this work as well as we can so it will stand the test of time.  
 
We met with Vincent last week for a review of his plan.  The committee had some questions that 
are presently being addressed.  I have written to the diocese for permission to bid out the paving. 
By diocesan norms, you must inform them of each project of the capital campaign and let them 
know the particular cost.  I will not put the cost in this note since I would not want the bidders to 
know our thinking.  
 
So I hope once our minor questions are addressed, we will put a notice to several respected pav-
ing companies for bids.  We estimate the work will be done in either two or three stages with 
one section being shut down while it is being paved.  No doubt, this will cause some Sunday chal-
lenges for parking.  
 
I am learning that when it comes to this process of bidding, construction and approvals, Mur-
phy’s Law is in full effect.  I would like this project done by the end of August.  However, I ask not 
to be held to that date.  I certainly want it done before next winter.  I have two clichés in mind as 
we continue our process:  Haste makes waste, and Buy cheap, buy twice.  We want the work 
done as soon as possible, but we also want it done correctly. 
 
Finally, I again offer my great gratitude for the wonderful participation in the ongoing funding of 
the capital campaign. You have been terrific in responding to the needs of the parish and 
meeting the pledges you made.  
 

God bless you!   Father Pat 
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RECTORY OFFICE SUMMER HOURS 
From Monday June 22 to Friday September 4, 2015 

 
Weekday Hours:  Monday through Friday - 9AM to 3PM 

 

Evening Hours:  Monday & Tuesday - 3PM to 7:30PM 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday - 3PM to 7PM 

 

Saturday Hours:   9AM to 7PM 
Closed on Sunday 

 

 
FOR HELP IN A CRISIS PREGNANCY 

Call Diana Hart Mirando  (C) 830-5077 (H) 605-1979 
 

ROSELINE, LIFE CENTER 24 HOURS 
PROJECT RACHEL 

WWW.HOPEAFTERABORTION.COM 
 

Baby Safe Haven, Safe Babies 
Safe Place at 1 (877) 796-HOPE   

Adoption, Foster Care, Maternity Services 
Catholic  Home Bureau  

1(800) 592-4357 
 

NATIONAL CHILD ABUSE HOTLINE  
1-800-4-Child or 1-800-422-4453 

 

PRAY FOR 
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FOLLOW UP ON THE GIRL SCOUTS OF NASSAU COUNTY 
 TROOP 3197 

Hardscrabble Association 
BRONZE AWARD RECIPIENTS 

 

On Sunday, November 2, 2014 Girl Scout Troop 3197 
had a Chinese auction fundraiser at St. Alphonsus Hall 
for the Share the Voice Organization.   Our goal was to 
be able to have enough money to donate an adaptive 
tricycle for a disabled child.  In total, the girls collected 

just over $2,000 and delivered the trike to the child.   In addition, a very generous 
parishioner donated funds for a second trike to another disabled child. He wit-
nessed the delivery and had the joy of meeting the child and family. 
 
In our pursuit to achieve the Girl Scout Bronze Award, our Troop choose this par-
ticular project.  Our goal was realized on Friday, June 12th at Farmingdale High 
School.  Each girl in our troop received a Citation and many certificates of achieve-
ment from various political leaders including John Venditto, Edward Mangano, and 
the Village Mayor of Farmingdale, Ralph Ekstrand. 
 
However excited we were to finally achieve this award, we learned many im-
portant and valuable things about people with disabilities, especially kids with dis-
abilities that we will remember for the rest of our lives.  We learned to not take 
our own senses for granted; we learned compassion, tolerance and kindness, not 
just because someone is disabled, but because they are human beings deserving 
of kindness and respect. 
 
Thank you once again, St. Martin of Tours parishioners, for your contributions and 
most especially for your prayers as we moved toward our goal.  May God bless you 
all. 
 

Girl Scout Troop 3197 - bridged from Junior Scouts to Cadets 
Co-Leaders, Diana Hughes and Melissa Graziadei 

 

http://www.gsnc.org/index.asp
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RESPECT LIFE MINISTRY 
 

THE NEW YORK STATE CATHOLIC CONFERENCE:   ACTION ALERT! 
  
STOP THE ASSEMBLY'S RETALIATORY ATTACK ON THE CATHOLIC CHURCH!  In apparent retaliation for 
the Catholic Church's strong advocacy for an EDUCATION TAX CREDIT TO HELP FAMILIES AFFORD CATHO-
LIC SCHOOLS, the leadership of the state Assembly, led by Speaker Carl Heastie, has suddenly decided to 
bring to the floor a bill that would allow for DECADES OLD TIME BARRED CLAIMS of child  sexual abuse to 
be brought against the Catholic Church while protecting  municipalities and public schools, where the 
majority of non-familial abuse occurs. 
  
The bill has not been considered by the full Assembly since 2008, because of the recognition that by pro-
tecting public institutions and targeting the Church and other private institutions, the bill was unjust and 
created two classes of victims based solely on where the abuse occurred.  The timing of this bill moving 
now cannot be overlooked.  Some Assembly members are angry at being called out for their lack of sup-
port for Catholic school families, and are pushing for this measure in what seems obvious retaliation. 
  
Please take action now and tell the Assembly to cease its action against the Church and to address sexual 
abuse in a comprehensive manner, with a bill that applies equally to all victims, regardless of where the 
abuse occurred.  https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/ptoj8RyutzqBjfOgwCOMgg  
  
ABORTIONS DECLINING IN NEARLY ALL STATES, ASSOCIATED PRESS SURVEY FINDS:  Several of the 
states that have been most aggressive in passing anti-abortion laws, including Indiana, Missouri, Ohio 
and Oklahoma, have seen their abortion numbers drop by more that 15% since 2010.  But more liberal 
states such as New York, Washington and Oregon also had DECLINES of that magnitude, even as they 
maintained UNRESTRICTECTED ACCESS TO ABORTION.  Nationwide, the Associated Press survey showed 
a decrease in abortions of about 12% since 2010. 
  
One major factor has been a decline  in the teen pregnancy rate, which in 2010 reached its lowest level 
in decades.  There's been no official update since then, but the teen birth rate has continued to drop, 
which experts say signals a similar trend in teen pregnancies. 
  
Among the groups most active in promoting the restrictive laws is Americans United for Life.  Its presi-
dent, Charmaine Yoest, suggested that the broad decrease in abortions reflected a change in attitudes 
among pregnant women.  "There's an entire generation of women who saw a SONOGRAM as THEIR 
FIRST BABY PICTURE," she said.  "There's an increased awareness of the HUMANITY OF THE BABY BE-
FORE IT IS BORN." 
  
"Better access to birth control and sex education are the biggest factors in reducing unintended pregnan-
cies," said Cecile Richards, president of the PLANNED PARENTHOOD FEDERATION OF AMERICA.  "More 
restrictive abortion laws do not reduce the need for abortions." 
 

source:  Associated Press/reporters contributed to this report. 
This article has covered excerpts from them. 

https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/ptoj8RyutzqBjfOgwCOMgg
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PRAYER FOR PEACE 
 

Lord Jesus Christ, 
who are called the Prince of Peace, 

who are yourself our peace 
and reconciliation, who so often said, 

ʺPeace to youʺ, grant us peace. 
Make all men and women witnesses 
of truth, justice, and brotherly love. 

Banish from their hearts whatever might 
endanger peace. 

Enlighten our rulers that they may 
guarantee and defend the great gift of peace. 

May all peoples of the earth become 
as brothers and sisters. 

May longed-for peace blossom forth and 
reign always over us all. 

Amen. 
 

POPE SAINT JOHN XXIII 
 

MARY, QUEEN OF PEACE, PRAY FOR US! 
DIOCESE OF ROCKVILLE CENTRE 



June 28, 2015 St. Martin of Tours Church  Page Fourteen 

 



 
This Sunday join SMT Youth Ministry as we CELEBRATE our 8th graders 
and HONOR our graduating H.S. Seniors!!  We will be hosting a BBQ fol-
lowing the 5:30PM Mass in the school parking lot.  Hot dogs, burgers, and 
water will be provided.  Feel free to bring a side dish or dessert for our 

“share table.”  All are welcome! 
 
 
Edge will resume meetings in the fall.  Have a safe & fun filled summer! 
 

SMT’s Youth Ministry would like to thank all of the parishioners who have supported this 
ministry through your prayers and financial contributions.  It has been a wonderful year, 
full of faith, laughter and fellowship!   
 
Our Edge and Life Teen Core Teams are looking forward to another exciting year kicking off 
in the fall!! 
 
To see our full schedule, please visit SMTBethpage.org! 
 
For questions about Youth Ministry at SMT or to inquire about joining our team, please con-
tact Erin Horan-Baudille at SMT_Lifeteen@Yahoo.com.    The Youth Ministry Office Phone:  
(516) 870-5669. 
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EUCHARISTIC    ADORATION 

There is no Adoration hosted 

by our Youth Ministry during the months of  

June, July and August.   

The next Adoration is Tuesday, September 8th. 

mailto:SMT_Lifeteen@Yahoo.com
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St. Martin of Tours Summer Bible Camp 
As we have done the last two summers, we will have a week of summer Bible 
camp for children between the ages of  5-13 during week of August 10th 
through 14th.   

There is a session in the morning for the younger children 
(ages 5-8) that goes from 9:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and a ses-
sion for the older children (ages 9-13) in the evening from 
6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.   
 

The camp is  combination of Bible study, arts and crafts, mu-
sic and fun. The children have enjoyed the camp very much. 
 

The cost is $25.00 for one child and $15.00 for each additional child from the 
same family.  More information and the announcement times for registration 
will be forthcoming.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 Jun 29:  Charismatic Prayer Group 7:30PM Church 

 July 3:  First Friday Devotions 7PM Eucharistic Chapel 

 July 4:  NO First Saturday Devotions 

 July 4:  Rectory closes at 1:00PM in observance of Independence Day 

 Aug 10-14:  Bible Camp 

 Aug 15:  The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

  - NOT a Holyday of Obligation this year - Regular weekend mass schedule 

 Aug 19:  SMT Blood Drive St. Alphonsus Hall 

 Aug 21:  Annual Parish Picnic 6:30PM school parking lot 

 Sept 4-6:  Summer Retreat at San Alfonso Retreat House, Long Branch NJ 

Mark your calendars. Come and join us at the 2015 Annual Catholic Charismatic Conference in 
Scranton, Pennsylvania held at Scranton University. 
 

Conference dates  are July 31 August 1-2, 2015 
"Father That They May be One"  Jn. 17:21  (Theme for 2015) 

 

A bus has been charted for the conference and will be picking up all interested at Saint Cyril 
and Methodius Parish in Deer Park and at Our Holy Redeemer in Freeport.  For Registration 
and transportation information call Anna Baciuska (516) 223-8594. 
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FIRST FRIDAY DEVOTIONS 
 
Please come on July 3rd at 7PM in the Eucharistic Chapel in reparation for 
all the sins against the Sacred Heart of Jesus. 
 

All are welcome! 
 
Please note that on Saturday, July 4th there is no First Saturday devotions. 

St. Martin of Tours will be hosting a Blood Drive on Wednes-
day, August 19, 2015.  As always the New York Blood Center 
is looking for a successful event for our donors and the pa-
tients who are counting on your generous support. 

 
More information to follow as the event draws near. 

 

T his year the 4th of July falls on a Saturday.  The rectory office 
will be open on Friday, July 3rd from 9AM to 7PM (regular sum-

mer hours). 
 
On Saturday, July 4th the rectory office will open at 9AM and will 
close at 1:00PM in observance of Independence Day. 
 
God bless our Nation.  May all peoples of the world strive for peace, 
tolerance and compassion.   
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Talbot House Chemical Dependence Crisis Center    
Talbot House is a 24-hour voluntary chemical dependence crisis center licensed by the New York State 
Office of Alcoholism and Substance Abuse Services (OASAS) to provide short-term medically monitored 
inpatient withdrawal services to adult men and women who are in crisis. This facility provides nourish-
ing meals, counseling, limited transportation, support groups, and referrals. 
 
Outpatient Clinics   
Outpatient clinics help people in recovery maintain sobriety and live independently and productively. 
Services include individual and group counseling; groups for early sobriety; DWI/mandated and after-
care; educational programs; crisis intervention; psychiatric services; medical evaluations; and referrals. 
The program also serves spouses, adolescents, significant others, co-dependents, and adult children of 
alcoholics (ACOAs). Our clinics provide counseling services in Spanish. 
 
Eligibility and Fees   
Programs serve people 18 years of age and older. Sliding scale fees, Medicaid, Medicare, and other 
third-party insurance accepted. 
 

Locations & Hours 
Catholic Charities Outpatient Clinic 
155 Indian Head Road, Commack, NY 11725 
Telephone: 631-543-6200 & Fax: 631-543-6203 
Monday - Thursday, 9 a.m. - 9 p.m. & Friday, 9 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
 
Catholic Charities Outpatient Clinic at Hampton Bays 
P.O. Box 758, Hampton Bays, NY 11946 
Telephone: 631-723-3362 & Fax: 631-723-3365 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 9 a.m. - 8 p.m. 
Tuesday 9:30 a.m. - 7:30 p.m. & Friday 9 a.m. - 5 p.m. 
 
Catholic Charities Talbot House 
30-C Carlough Road, Bohemia, NY 11716 
Telephone: 631-589-4144 & Fax: 631-589-3281 
24 hours, 7 days 

http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.ctfsa.org/admin/uploads/17508896424c1654bbf04b4_large.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.ctfsa.org/member-agencies/member-profiles/catholic-charities-of-fairfield-county/&h=144&w=383&tbnid=01Ldyc2327QZmM:&zoom=1&docid=_m7-
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The Catholic Counseling Center 
12 Ryder Court, Dix Hills NY 11746 

 

Professional therapy, provided by NYS licensed 
therapists, is available to our parish and 147 oth-
er parishes.   This program, under the direction 
of George A. Giuliani, PhD, Director/Psychologist, 
is provided by the Catholic Counseling Center 
which is independent of and not controlled or 
supervised by the parish or the diocese.    
 
Most insurance policies, including Medicare, are 
honored.   Confidential information and appoint-
ments are available by calling Dr. Giuliani at 631-
243-2503.  
 

You may visit his website at 
 http://thecatholiccounselingcenter.com 

 

 

GLUTEN, PEANUT & DAIRY FREE HOSTS 
 

St. Martin’s always has a supply of hosts 
available for anyone who is allergy-sensitive 
to these types of foods.  
 
Please seek out the sacristan before mass so 
that the priest is prepared to include it for 
consecration.  Please be sure to follow this 
procedure every time you attend mass.  

 

To donate furniture:   

St. Vincent de Paul  

516-746-8250 

 

POPE FRANCIS HOSPITALITY 

CENTER LOCATED AT 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

SCHOOL BASEMENT 

1510 DE PAUL STREET 

ELMONT NY 11003 

Every Saturday 9AM to 1PM 
 

 

 

Nannys for Grannys...and Grandads too! 
 

Licensed Senior Companion and Health Care to keep you safe at home.  
Treating your loved ones with dignity, respect and compassion. 
 Experienced with Alzheimers & Dementia Patients 
 Serving Manhattan to Montauk 
 Providing the “Lease expensive” rates in all of New York 
 Live-ins      Hourly       Overnights 
 

(631) 730-8500 or (516) 481-4182 
www.nannysforgrannys.com 

 

Source:  The Long Island Catholic Magazine 


